2016-2017 City of Newton

## Memorandum



To: City Council

From: Ted Hess-Mahan, Chair, Zoning & Planning Committee

Re: Meeting Cancellation

Date: January 21, 2016

The regularly scheduled January 25th Zoning & Planning Committee meeting has been cancelled.

All are invited to attend and participate in the Housing Policy Public Forum that will be held that evening, at 7:00pm at Newton South High School.

More information on the forum may be found at <a href="http://www.newtonma.gov/gov/planning/housingstrategy.asp">http://www.newtonma.gov/gov/planning/housingstrategy.asp</a>